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Home learning 

Please ensure you try do at least one home learning 

challenge a week. We have not had very many pictures 

sent in of the children’s work. Every day we check our 

emails with the children and award them 5 Dojo 

points for each completed piece of work.   

Peek at the Week 

Year 1 

WB: 28.09.2020 

This week we are learning …..  

English This week in English we are looking at the story Dogger by Shirley Hughes. Each day we will be working on creating our own story using 

a story board. The idea is that children build on this to have a go at creating their own story about a lost toy, even if it is through just 

using drawings.  

Maths This week we are continuing to work on our Place Value with numbers up to 10. We will be comparing numbers, ordering objects, looking 

at and using a number line and using ordinal numbers.  

Phonics This week in phonics we are working in phase 3. We will be recapping the sounds y, z, zz and qu. The children will be practising to read 

these sounds and write them in words and sentences. We will also be saying the alphabet everyday to help us remember the letter 

names. When writing we encourage the children to use the letter names when spelling something out opposed to the letter sounds.  

Handwriting  We are practising our handwriting every day now in our handwriting books.  

PE This half term we will be working on our balance and coordination. The children have to stand and practise standing still in a range of 

different movements, we are also working on moving around either on one leg, something on our heads or holding something to ensure 

we stay balanced.  

 

Handwriting 

We would like you to practise handwriting at home. 

Attached to this Peek at the Week is a handwriting practise 

sheet. Please sit down with your child and practise little and 

often. Please ensure they are sitting at a table and using a 

pencil. If you are unsure on forming the letters in cursive 

font please have a look at 

http://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/skyWriter/index.html 

PE 

We have decided to change our PE sessions. We will now be 

doing PE on Tuesday and Friday mornings. We will have one 

session 1 the hall and 1 session on the field/playground. Please 

ensure your child has their PE kit in school and they have 

jogging bottoms for when it is cold. Feel free to send in 

trainers if you prefer these to plimsols. 

Coats 

Please ensure your child has a coat with them every day. We 

will be going out regardless of the weather. We are unable to 

provide spare coats due to current restriction. 

 


